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The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

          UPCOMING 

              EVENTS 

1st     Russell 

2nd  Cameron 

    Bakewell  

    Childers 

Quote of the Week 

 

                     “WE LEARN BEST BY DOING” 

 

 

Thursday, 17th March 

Casey Student Leaders 

Reception 2016 

4:15 - 6:00 pm 

 

Thursday, 24th March 

End of Term 1 - 3:15 finish 

 

Monday, 11th April 

Beginning of Term 2 

8:50 am start 

Thursday, 28th April 

Dad’s night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we were delighted to be entertained at assembly by our Junior      

Learning Community who enthusiastically and energetically performed a song & 

dance. Please keep your eyes and ears open throughout the year for further    

performances. 

We wish to recognise the parents who have been elected to our School Council. 

Our new school council parents are: Belinda Moore, Scott Skewes, Annitta       

Macaulely, Nicole Agussol, Rachel Davenport and Alison Poore. 

We would like to thank two retiring members - Jenni Lorne who is stepping down 

from the role of the School Council President. Jenni has worked tirelessly behind 

the scenes and has served the school for the past 5 years, supporting fundraising 
and policy development. Jenni was strongly involved in the school review and has 

worked diligently to pursue government grants and support. Jenni was also      
actively involved in the establishment of our new school logo and uniform. 
We thank Jenni for her dedication and work at Cranbourne Primary School and we 

wish her and her family all the best for the future. 

Maryelle Gillett has also left the school council after a long period of                    

service. Maryelle worked closely with Jenni in the fundraising committee to raise 

money spent on the improvement of the school grounds. Raised funds over the 

years have been spent on: building the golf course, purchasing sporting shade 

covers, developing gardens and our latest improvement which is to be completed 

shortly - an upgrade of the playground areas. 

Parent input into school council and fundraising contributes to 

our school community. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO OUR   

MARCH BABIES! 
 

Ishnoor S 

Nila H 

Josh B 

Alexia M 

 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,  

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

in their learning: 

Learning community Student 

FOUNDATION 
Payton K 

Iroam G 

JUNIOR 

Markeira M. 

Nila H. 

Chase J. 

Dayan M. 

MIDDLE Tristan L. 

Michael L 

Emily D 

Karina T 

SENIOR 

Haidar 

Mohsen 

Aimee 

  

Art   

ICT Maali A -MSB 

PE Maria T-W   SSL 

Assistant Principal Monique R (SMD) 

Principal Amelia F (Junior)  

From the Office  

Thank you to those parents 

who are making regular       

instalments on their children’s 

school fees.  They will be       

completed in no time!  If you 

made an arrangement to pay 

your school fees off please  

continue to do so. 

If you are eligible for the CSEF 

payment and have not yet   

applied please come to the 

office with your Concession 

card for an application form. 

Remember you can make a 

direct deposit to the school 

account using the details     

below. 

 

Di Fernand 

Assistant Principal 

Curriculum   
As term 1 draws to a close, I would like to acknowledge all of the great work that has been completed this term. It 

has been a short yet very busy term that has had lots of interesting and exciting things taking place. Staff and  

students have worked extremely hard to settle into routines within each learning space, and to create positive    

attitudes to learning.  

Teachers were very busy during February completing assessments to acquire accurate and up to date information on 

each student, as to their level of ability. This has enabled students to be grouped for reading and Maths to        

complete learning tasks that are at their point of need. This means that students are being taught at their  

appropriate level. 

Some of the special events that took place during term 1 include Life Education van, Kaboom Sports and a whole 

school excursion to the beach. 

Next term is promising to be just as exciting and engaging. Teachers are already busy planning and preparing for  

the Units of Investigation planned for term 2.  

Please remember to continue reading with your child during the term 1 break. Students will not be bringing home 

Take Home books for the holiday period, but we encourage you to read appropriate material found at home or visit 

the local library. 

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 

499102494 

Please put your child’s 

name in the subject 

line. 

 

Happy Birthday to 
those students who 
are celebrating this 

week!  



 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday the Juniors had their first 

performance at assembly. They had 

practised for weeks and did an amazing 

job at singing and dancing in front of 

their audience. Thank you to all of the 

parents and family members who came 

to cheer them on and share in our     

excitement. The Junior teaching team 

are really proud of how well they did 

and are excited for our next             

performance early in term two.  

Just a reminder that we are trying to encourage the juniors to be 

independent when coming into school. It would be great if you 

could help us by dropping your children off and encourage them to 

come into the learning space independently, unless you need to 

speak with us. 



 


